
August, 2018 

Dear Faithful Supporters, 

 I’ve got a lot to tell you about.  (So, 

sorry if it seems choppy.) A�er a couple 

months of construc on  projects and 

conferences, we have slowed down a 

bit.  We just held our 2nd Annual Ladies’ 

Mee ng.  Last year, we had 70 women.  

This year, we changed some things and 

expected the a,endance to drop 

significantly.  S ll, we had 60!  Stephanie 

organized it and was the speaker for this 

years theme: “Redeeming the Time”.   

 My new iPhone was stolen a couple 

weeks ago.  We know who the 

perpetrator is and are working to 

recover it.  I think he may have skipped 

town.  Pray that I would show mercy and 

that I could be a witness to him. 

 Maira has been coming for a li,le 

over a month now with her two girls, 

Roses and Jade.  Just last week, I was 

able to lead Maira to the Lord a�er the 

Sunday evening service.  We talked to 

her girls as well, and they were very 

interested in our discussion but not 

quite ready to make any decisions.  

Please keep them in your prayers; they 

are s ll young (9 and 11). 

 Each month, a group of our members 

goes next door to the boys’ home.  It is 

not an orphanage, but rather a home for 

troubled kids.  The property is adjacent 

to ours and prac cally surrounds the 

church’s property.  We are praying for 

the director, Gonzalo.  He has been 

gracious to allow us to play some sports 

with the boys and to preach to them.  

Since August is the month that the winds 

come and we prepare for the spring 

rains, it’s kite season.  This past week, 

we handed out kites to each of the boys, 

and helped them get ’em in the air.  

Then I preached on “The Almost 

Sacrifice of Isaac.” 

 You may remember Beunos Aires 

from our last le,er.  I was able to visit 

again a few weeks ago with a three men 

from church along with my three older 

girls.  We had a great  me, but we saw a 

lot of confusion in the brethren, mainly 

because of the Pentecostal influence.  

Their doctrine is tainted, and their Bible 

knowledge is very shallow. 

 From 2nd Samuel 9, I preached on 

our condi on before God and the 

wonder of salva on.  Later, I preached 

about three hours to the men.  They had 

many ques ons.  I preached a message 

on the church’s being the Pillar and 

Ground  of Truth.  That led to other 

ques ons and other passages.  Those 

messages then led to more ques ons.  It 

was an exci ng  me.   

 I returned last week and sat down 

with Pastor Feliciano.  We had a sweet 

 me of fellowship.  This  me, I was able 

to take up about 24 Bibles from BEAMS.  

Feliciano was the only one in the village 

that had one.  Well, I expect to bring a 

few more Bibles next Saturday when we 

go back for a Doctrines Class.  I think we 

are seeing the start of a rural ins tute.  

Please pray for wisdom and pray for us 

to be a blessing.  Also, the mayor of 

Nuevo Occoro (five minutes from 

Buenos Aires) has offered to gather the 

town for a special mee ng when we 

come.  Please pray for the Lord to work 

through the preaching on Saturday.  

 We are heading to the US in 

November.  Now, this was going to be a 

quick trip to spend Christmas with our 

family States-side.  Stephanie’s pregancy 

will push our return date a li,le further.  

So now, we are staying through March.  

Stephanie is doing great. We’d 

appreciate your prayers for her health 

and the baby’s.  Also, please be in prayer 

for a place to stay while we are there.  

We will be using BMTM again for our 

furlough vehicle.  We are so grateful to 

Bro. Eric Hargis and his family for helping 

us now for the third  me.  Great vans for 

furlouging missionaries! 

Thank you for your par cipa on in this 

ministry.  Thank you for being faithful. 

 Markos & Stephanie Lindsey 

Kaitlynn, Alyssa, Savanna, Sienna  &  #5. 


